
Mrs. Charles Bendian 
23 Harvery Avenue 
Rochelle Park, Ne~ Jersey 07662 

Dear Mrs. Bendian: 

November 9, 1377 

We are appreciativ·e of your generous donation of $15.00, 
which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral in 
memory of the late Khenzig Bendian. 

On Sunday, November 6, 1977, during the Divine Liturgy 
prayers were said for the eternal repose of h is soul.. 

me 

Nith prayers, 

'l'he Very Rever nd 
Father Khajag arsamian 
cting Canon sacrist 


